
CITY OF
 
JONESBORO
 

April 14, 2004 

John Easley 
Associated Engineering 
1825 E. Nettleton Avenue 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Dear Mr. Easley: 

The Engineering Department agrees with the abandonment of the drainage easement on the 
Northeast corner of Caraway and Nettleton with the rededication of a drainage easement as 
shown on the replat or site plan of Walgreen's development at that location. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 870-932-2438. 

Sincerely, 

-;~~Y) 
Teddy Hooton 
Civil Engineer 
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